
Gentleman, 

  

    As you know information coming out of National is coming out slow if any.  

The membership report for 2021 has not been updated since August 30
th

.  The 

2022 membership report has yet to come out.  I am trying to update my mailing list 

so if you see someone who is not listed let me know so I can add them and please 

send out to your members.   

 

     Membership is a vital key to our organization.  In order for our squadrons, 

various levels of detachment and National we must have members.  Take my 

Detachment, Texas, for example.  When you look at our membership report we 

have squadrons that have not certified yet and squadrons that have certified but 

have no members.  Now how can you have officers but no paid their membership.  

I know many of you are waiting for at least your membership goal for 2022, but 

why.  We should be still pushing to get those members who have yet to renew for 

2021 and get them to also do their 2022.    

 

    I have included the Detachment goals for 2022 which was sent out by National 

this week. Hopefully this will help those know if they had met or surpassed our 

10% target that recently passed.  Please also have your Membership Chairman add 

me to their email list for their membership report.  From National it is with high 

hopes that the issues with mylegion.org will be corrected by October 1 and we will 

begin getting reports as we use too.   

  

For God and Country, 

  

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander-Midwest 

2021-2022  
 


